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afety has always been the top priority of our Society to
Sachieve our “Zero Accident” goal, many measures and
equipment were in place to safeguard our service users, staff
and venue users. This issue focuses on Service Safety, our
editor has especially assembled some work safety tips and
tricks, a health guide for service users and an introduction to
crisis management for readers. This is an exciting issue, so
don't miss out! Moreover, the Society has recently launched
a "Pandemic Prevention Best Practice" competition among
service units. The editor has interviewed Cola, warden of Lai
Yiu Adult Training Centre, to learn from the unit's tips to fight
against the pandemic, and how they were able to achieve
extraordinary results while staying modest. Last but not
least, as Mid-Autumn Festival is around the corner, Fu Hong -
Ichiban introduced for the first time the Pineapple Custard
Mooncake. You are welcomed to order this fresh and unique
mooncake that is rarely found in the market!
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On the other hand, promoting social inclusion has always
been the mission of the Society, that is why the Society has
launched the “Joyful Place” Inclusive Housing Pilot Project
on a self-financing basis, which gives persons in recovery
and singletons in the community a chance to cohabit and
get along. This is the first and sole inclusive housing project
to promote social inclusion between the persons with and
without disability. The editor has invited Mr. SZE Kyran, MH,
Chairman of the Society’s Council, Mr. LAM Anthony, SBS,
QFSM, CPM, Chairman of the Society's Human Resources
Committee, and Mr. CHAN Tat Man, Chairman of the
Society s Building Development & Maintenance Committee to
introduce the concept of the pilot project. If you would like to
learn more about “Joyful Place” , please contact 2745 4214
for enquiries.
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